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Dear City of London
 
I am a resident and co-owner of  Percival House, 64 Bartholomew Close, EC1A 7BF and have
viewed the neigbouring Chicago Booth College application for a late-night alcohol license.
 
The purpose of this letter is to express my firm objection to this license being granted, due to
prevention of public nuisance.
 
The area is an exclusive residential area and any sale and consumption of alcohol and
entertainment between 9am – 3am is certain to lead to an increase in noise and nuisance. We
already have made regular noise complaints from the Butchers Hall and know that music and
alcohol combine to increase noise and make it impossible for residents nearby to get to sleep.
The apartments were not created to be in close proximity to areas with late-night entertainment
and this would be seriously detrimental to our sleep quality as well as safety with the associated
behaviour.
 
We ask you to please reject this license.
 
Kind regards
Adam Driver
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